
AIRD & BERLIS LLP  

Barristers and Solicitors 

Fred D. Cass 
Direct: 416-865-7742 

E-mail:fcass@airdberlis.com  

March 12, 2013 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: 	Application by Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited; EB-2012- 
0064 

We are writing on behalf of Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (Toronto 
Hydro) to advise the Board of an update to Toronto Hydro's evidence in EB-2012-
0064. 

In particular, in its oral evidence and argument-in-chief during the Bremner sub-
phase of this proceeding, Toronto Hydro asked the OEB to consider the April 4, 
2013 date of the Hydro One corporate board meeting in the context of the OEB's 
timeline for releasing its decision in this proceeding. 

Toronto Hydro submits that an update is necessary and appropriate at this time 
due to a change in the administrative processes associated with Hydro One's 
consideration and decision regarding the Bremner project. In particular, Toronto 
Hydro understands that the Hydro One Board will now consider the Bremner 
project at a meeting that will take place after April, 2013. 

Toronto Hydro notes that this change in the timing of the Hydro One corporate 
board meeting does not affect Toronto Hydro's ability to complete the Bremner 
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project on schedule and in 2014. 

Yours truly, 

AIRD BERLIS LLP 

Fred D. Cass 

FDC/ 

c.c. 	All EB-2012-0064 Intervenors 
Amanda Klein, Toronto Hydro 
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